
               Collector & Districts  Historical  Association Inc. 

 

 
 
Nov.20th 2015 
 
Mr Neville Osborne 
Planning Dept. 
Upper Lachlan Shire 
 
 
Dear Mr Osborne, 
 
The Collector and District Historical Association Inc objects to the proposed 
windfarm modification proposed by Ratch Australia on the grounds that it has: 
 • Particular expertise in the area of heritage and environmental matters 

relating to the Collector district; 
 • Concerns regarding heritage and environmental matters relating to the 

proposed development’s modification; 
 • Been apparently discriminated against by consultants/officers acting for the 

proponent, Ratch Australia, on heritage and environmental matters, since 
they have apparently chosen to not consult with us; 

 • not been given sufficient time to respond to the proposed modification 
since the documents did not arrive until late last Friday. 

  
We therefore object on the basis that the consultation process has been flawed 
and request we be given the opportunity to contribute. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Kelly Aitken 
Secretary 
  


